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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2011 10:32 AM
To: Schaefer, Peter
Cc: denis.l.brown@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey; Project Email Hold
Subject: RE: RO2985 - 4895 Hacienda Dr., Pleasanton - eliminate DIPE, TAME, ETBE, 1,2-DCA, 

EDB, &  Ethanol analyses ~COR-240695~

Peter. 
  
The proposal described below to eliminate these analyses from the groundwater monitoring program and CPT 
investigation is acceptable. 
  
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
  

From: Schaefer, Peter [pschaefer@craworld.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2011 10:22 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: denis.l.brown@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey; Project Email Hold 
Subject: RO2985 - 4895 Hacienda Dr., Pleasanton - eliminate DIPE, TAME, ETBE, 1,2-DCA, EDB, & Ethanol analyses 
~COR-240695~ 

Jerry, 
  
Since DIPE, TAME, ETBE, 1,2-DCA, EDB, & ethanol have not been detected in any of the 14 soil samples or 3 grab 
groundwater samples (Delta’s Phase II Investigation and Well Installations), and DIPE, TAME, & ETBE have not been 
detected in any of the 5 quarterly groundwater monitoring events conducted to date, I request that ACEH allow us to 
eliminate these analysis from the groundwater monitoring program and the up-coming CPT investigation.    
  
  
Regards, 
  
Peter Schaefer 
Telephone: (510) 420-3319 


